North Huron Council

Dear Reeve Vincent, Deputy Reeve Campbell and the Councillors of North Huron,

Request to close Queen Street, Blyth on July 23, 2016 for festival usage

As you know the Blyth Street Festival is being planned for July 23, 2016. The festival is an
opportunity to highlight the plethora of talent in our area and showcase many of the wonderful
things that make us proud of our rural hometown. There will be food vendors, local musicians
and entertainment. It is the intent of this BBIA sponsored event to encourage people to visit
Blyth and spend more time on our beautiful main street.

In order to accommodate the Street Festival the Blyth BIA and the festival committee request
the closure of Queen Street from Dinsley Street to Welling Street for the duration of the event
{10 am — 5:30 pm) on July 23, 2016. You will note that this varies from previous years. The
main stage will be moved to the car wash on Queen Street, farther from Memoria Hall to limit
the chance of noise bleed while the festival is on stage or in rehearsal.

The volunteer committee of the Blyth Street Festival appreciates your consideration of the
preceding request and thanks you in advance for your continued support of the Blyth BIA and
the Blyth Street Festival.

Sincerely,

Zpne # PN

Lorna Fraser, Chair
Blyth Street Festivai



